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Annual Subscription: $15 (Couple $20) Due Date: 1 Feb, 1999

Joining Fee: $5 (plus Annual Subscription of $15)

Membership is open to extended tour coach crew employed for a period not less than 12 months full time
(full time casual for hosties and cooks), on tours of a duration of 7 days or more
(5 days or more for Tasmanian crew).

If at the time of preparing this newsletter, our records
indicate you to be unfinancial, an X will appear in this square.
Orange is one year overdue. Green is two years overdue.

LOGO ITEM

Replacement Badges $5.00

v
% Y3.0“‘9/ Please place your orders with the Secretary
\&Z‘E ExpeR® Cheques or money orders payable to ALDECC Inc.
— ** Remember to include your postal address! **




It is hard to believe that December is here, which means so is Christmas!!! After
Christmas we have New Years Eve "BANG", it's 1999!! Have you booked your place for
the 20TH ANNIVERSARY PARTY, JAN. 29, 30 & 31, 1999? If not, do so right
away to make sure there is room for you. RSVP no later than Dec. 21. 1998!!

At this point we would like to make a comment about the Committee. This AGM, the
President and Secretary/Treasurer stand down as well as 5 other committee members.
According to the Constitution clause 8(e) and 9(d):
Any committee member standing down after completion of their term
shall be eligible for re-election.
Committee members may be nominated for the positions of president
and secretary/treasurer and if elected nominations will be called for
to fill any positions vacated on the committee.
We, as a committee, feel it is time for some NEW BLOOD, NEW IDEAS AND NEW
FACES, to take on the job of ALDECC'S future. The past 2 years have been a lot more
work as we have been organising the 20th Party. The years to come will be just as
important in terms of keeping everyone interested in having a reunion each year and
keeping the ALDECC members up to date through the Newsletter.

The role of the president has been to call and chair meetings and help to direct
discussion and keep the ideas of what ALDECC is all about, "keeping in touch with
our friends from the road on a regular bases" in the for front.

The Secretary/Treasurer is listed as the Public Officer and must collect and bank money
due to ALDECC as Subs and reunion payments, plus other money which comes
through ALDECC. The books must be kept up to date for the audit at the end of each
financial year, Dec. 31. All cheques paid out must be passed by the Committee and
signed by the President and Secretary. The Secretary/Treasurer is a job that does
require some understanding of book keeping. The Newsletter has been compiled and
produced by the Secretary/Treasurer thus far. A computer does help. This job.could be
done by other committee members in terms of compiling the information and running it
off. Several members help to put the Newsletter in envelopes and out to the members.

It is important that people standing for the Committee are able to get to the meetings as
everyone is needed to help plan the yearly reunion and assist with information for the
Newsletter. In fact, "every" member can help with the Newsletter by sending or ringing
information to the Sec., as some members have done in the past.
Please consider if you can give some time for our committee. If you are interested let
someone on the committee know or ring Barb, 03 9789 0102. We want some new
people up for nomination and elected PLEASE.

20TH ANNIVERSARY PARTY
A reminder to everyone who is coming to the party. Have a look through your boxes and
cupboards for MEMORABILIA to share with others. There will be a video player to
show any videos you might have and an area will be organised to put photos etc.




COMMEMORATIVE PORT
If you wish to order the COMMEMORATIVE PORT, at $15 per bottle, which has the
20TH ANNIVERSARY LABEL, please let Barb Know on 03 9789 0102 or send your
order by Dec. 21, 1998. We need to know how many to order.

20TH ANNIVERSARY T SHIRT
T shirts have been made for this 20th reunion at a price of $22 each. The shirt is a polo
style and we have 2 colours , White with black motive and royal blue with white motive.
These will be available at the 20th.reunion.

TRANSPORT

It anyone is interested in going up to Valley Homestead on Fri. morning Jan 29, there is
a coach leaving Frankston at 9am. The committee is going up early to organise a few
things. If you wish to go early ring Barb 03 9789 0102.
The usual coach will be leaving from opposite the Concert Hall in St. Kilda Rd at
6:30pm. Look for a Moonee Valley Coach and you will be right.

Have a saje & happy holiday iime!
Regards,
KB, BARB & THE COMMITTEE
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We wish to pass on to those who knew Gae Mowbray that she passed away several
months ago. Gae was a very dear friend to Rosemary and Graeme Trease and has
joined us at the ALDECC reunions many times. Gae was a very satisfied Centralian
passenger over many years.
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ON THE MOVE

John Dare has finished his job with the 2000 Olympics
and has moved to:

THE ROCKHAMPTON HERITAGE VILLAGE.
The Village is on the North side of town on the main road.
John says it is in the development stage, but working.
The coach price is $9.50 and there is room for meals.
Contact John on 07 4936 1026

Paul and Liz Pincini have moved to Merimbula!!
They have bought some Holiday units. Work that
doesn't have wheels must be the go!! You will find
them at:
Tulip Court
86 Main St.,Merimbula.
Phone 02 6495 1554




The First Time

The sky was dark
the moon was high
All alone

just she and |

Her hair was soft
her eyes were blue

I knew just what
she wanted to do

Her skin was soft
her legs so fine

| ran my fingers
down her spine

| didn't know how
but | tried my best

| started by placing
my hand on her breast

| remember my fear
my fast beating heart

But she slowly spread
her legs apart

Now when | did it
| felt no shame

All at once
the white stuff came

At last it finished
it's all over now

My first time ever
Milking a cow!!!!

Thanks, Simonel!

A few points to help ease those
consciences over the Festive Season...

DIETING UNDER STRESS

1. If you eat something & no one
sees you, it has no calories.

2. If you drink a diet Coke with a
chocolate bar, the calories in the
chocolate are cancelled out by the
diet Coke.

3. Things licked off knives and
spoons have no calories if you are in
the process of preparing something.

4. Food used for medicinal purposes
NEVER count. To help sleep, hot
chocolate before bed.

5. If you fatten up everyone else
around you, you look thinner.

6. TV and movie related foods do not
have additional calories because
they are part of the entertainment
package and not part of one's
personal fuel. Chocolates, lollies,
pop corn and potato chips fit into this
category.

7. Biscuit pieces contain no calories.
The process of breaking causes
calorie leakage.

8. When you eat with someone else,
calories don't count if you don't eat
more than they do.

9. Foods that have the same colour
have the same number of calories.
Examples: lettuce & pistachio ice
cream, radish & white chocolate
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